Townsend, Erle

From: Victoria Hamilton <vah3076@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:55 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This rule will cost Mainers money that we don’t have, and will cost votes for those who
support it.

Maine is not California, EVs do not run in cold weather. My kid’s school purchased an EV bus
and it is currently sitting unused because it is too cold to run. Even when it does run there isn’t
enough power to heat the bus, so the kids freeze.

| strongly oppose this program!

Victoria Hamilton
Camden



